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1.  Based on the feedback received regarding a 2006 draft, the Committee continues to work on a revision to 
the “Ethical Guidelines for Psychologists for Psychologists Providing Psychological Services via Electronic 
Media,” and anticipates having another draft ready in April 2007 for circulation and feedback. 

2.  The Committee began its work on “Guidelines for Supervision: Teaching, Research, Practice and 
Administration.” A sub-committee formed in September 2006 is considering a second draft, and it is hoped 
that a third draft will be available soon for wider consultation. 

3.  Preparation of a formal opinion on psychologists’ involvement in end-of-life issues is underway and will 
be circulated to the Committee for their consideration in the near future. 

4.  Work continues on the development of an ethics page/section for the CPA website.  It is expected to be 
ready for members by the end of the summer 2007. 

5.  To date, 27 persons have registered for the CPA web-based ethics course “Being an Ethical 
Psychologist”. 
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